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15 September 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a wonderful start to the new school year, and it has been so nice to listen to the 
children’s stories of what they got up to over the summer break.  
 
The new school year also brings us a new member of staff, Mrs Heaven joins us in Fireflies.  I am sure 
you will make her feel as welcome as the staff and the children have done already, it’s great to have 
her on board. 
 
We continue our work with our Trust, EQUALS, who will also be using the school for some of their 
meetings and training.  There is also a new CEO at the head of the Trust, Mrs J Cook, who has been 
both a headteacher and an executive headteacher in the Trust already, so brings a continuity to the 
planning, support and collaboration that makes our Trust such a great place to be in.  Mrs Cook is 
also a frequent visitor to our school, so we look forward to continuing to work with her and the Trust 
team. 
 
Finally, just a reminder of the importance of school attendance and arriving at school on time.  
This, for us is the biggest factor that impacts on the progress of our children.   
School starts at 8.45am and children should be in the classroom at this time, as their learning will 
start straight away and there is a very real chance that it will be maths.  This work and work that 
your child misses when absent is rarely repeated as the curriculum is so busy, so we all really do 
appreciate the efforts parents make to maintain good attendance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Crone 
Headteacher 
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